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Nicola Gunn

From: Longridge Town Council <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 February 2022 11:50
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2021/1262, Land at the North of the Chapel Hill Site Longridge

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO Stephen Kilmartin 
 
Providing that the neighbour's concerns about noise are taken into consideration and that adequate parking is 
provided, Longridge Town Council have no further comments to make regarding this planning application.  
 
 
Anna Crouch 
 
Acting Town Clerk 
 

 
 
T: 01772 782461 
E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 
P: Longridge Town Council, Council Offices, The Station Building, Berry Lane, Longridge PR3 3JP 
 
 
 


